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This is unresponsible environmentalism. One, we are one of the cleanest countries on earth and in
the developed countries achieving lower carbon levels than other developed countries and the target
levels set by the last Paris Accord.

The cost to the country and the middle class will be devastating. The infrastructure and technology
has not progressed enough for this. I am an Electronics Engineer and Senior Tech Project Manager
with a PMP credential. Going to war with the fossil fuel, gas, and oil industries before we are ready
to transition is dangerous and not well thought out. We were an energy producer and if the present
administration had not of went to war with the oil industry we would be in better shape now and
able to support our European friends overseas who will be greatly impacted but current conditions
in Europe. People will die this winter.

I am for responsible environmentalism. And this act is not responsible at all.


